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I am a Stockton Heath resident. Where possible I prefer to walk rather than drive locally.
Currently the air pollution in Stockton Heath is unacceptable with the current level of
traffic. This local plan is only going to make that worse.

On the times I do drive there is congestion on the roads with the current infrastructure.
This plan is only going to make that worse.

Regards

Liz Williams





